CONCLUSION

The Board is confident that it has made a thorough effort to reach as many .‘:;"

students as possible. We also believe it is probable that, for one reason or
another, not all victims have as yet come forward.

It will be the responsibility of the permanent board to carry on with the
significant undertaking commenced by the Province of St. Barbara and to do so
on a Province-wide basis. We wish to commend the Provincial Minister and the
Province of St. Barbara for their willingness to initiate and maintain this concerted
effort to pursue truth and healthy development, no matter how painful. It is only
through commitment 6f this level by the Province, in conjunction with the
continuing active and vocal participation of the Greater Community and other
concerned laity throughout the Province, that this "graced moment" can be

seized, and healing can begin.
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